
 

Dear camper, 
 
Mortons Media Group Ltd. would like to thank you for booking camping at the Netley Marsh Eurojumble, 9 - 10 
September 2022. 
  
WRISTBANDS AND CAMPING PASSES 
You will find your wristbands and camping passes on the gate for collection as you arrive. Please bring your printed 
e-ticket with you or show it on your mobile device on arrival. Your wristband must be worn to gain access to the 
show and must be kept on for the duration of the weekend. No access will be allowed without your wristband being 
securely fastened. If wristbands are broken/split/cut you will not be allowed to enter the show and will be charged 
for an additional wristband to re-enter the show. 
Your camping pass must be displayed in the front window of your vehicle at all times. Access will be refused if your 
pass is not displayed.  
Please do not arrive before 12:00 Thursday. All campers must be off site by 08:00 Sunday or will incur a £50 
penalty. 
 
ENTRANCE 
Please note that to enable easy access to the show, the entrance for campers is the main showground entrance. 
 
FIRST AID  
First aid is located alongside the visitor entrance at the bottom of the showground. 
The nearest A&E unit is at University Hospital, Teremona Road, Romsey, Southampton S016 6YD. 
 
FIRE EXTINGUISHERS 
Fire extinguishers are placed in the camping area, marquee, at the public gate and the main gate to the 
showground. 
 
At night a fire extinguisher will be available at the main gate of the showground. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the show contact Nick Mowbray on 01507 529429, 07799698888 or  
e-mail nmowbray@mortons.co.uk 
 
We hope you enjoy the event.      
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